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Summer 2014
Newsletter

Dear Patient

Welcome to your summer edition of the ‘Brant Road Surgery Newsletter’.
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We would like to say a big thank you to Mr Lawrence and The Royal Antediluvian Order of the Buffaloes for their support and subsequent donation to the surgery. We received a donation of £50.99 from the Buffaloes and this money is to go towards a new blood pressure monitor for the surgery. 
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Unfortunately there is a little bit of sad news for you all in that Dr Saggiorato will be leaving the surgery and moving on to pastures new. We wish him every success in his new profession.

Further news is that Dr Khan will also be leaving the surgery as a GP and returning to the surgical side of the profession from August. However, you may still come across him if you have a lump or bump that needs removing.

We are of course looking to replace both of the GP’s but due to severe shortage of locums and with so many GP’s leaving the profession things are very difficult across the country for all practices. We ask that you please be patient with any shortfalls in appointments and with the staff, especially reception staff during the next few months. They will do everything in their power to help you as best they can.  
Repeat Medication

Unfortunately due to the GP shortage we will be asking that you allow 72hrs for all repeat prescription requests where possible. Please ensure that you have enough medication to allow for any delays. 

Nursing team 

We would like to welcome Rachel, our treatment room nurse. You may have already come across Rachel as she has been with us a couple of months now. Other news in the nursing team is that Kay, our Nurse Practitioner will be retiring in September. We have recruited already and we are pleased to announce that Becky Franks will be joining the team on the 1st September as Nurse Manager/Nurse Practitioner. 
Patient Representation Group

Thank you to those that signed up to join the group. We now need to move forward and form a committee. We need a Chairperson and Secretary as well as 8 members. So if you are interested in becoming a committee member please contact Karen at the surgery.

Foreign Travel

For those of you who are lucky enough to be heading off to a warmer climate we would like to remind you that you may require vaccinations. Please ask at reception for a travel plan form at least 8 weeks prior to departure; some travel vaccinations need to be given over a period of time.

Insurance forms/Claim forms

Please do not make an appointment if you require a form completing by the doctor (the exception for this are drivers’ medicals Taxi and HGV). Forms should be left with reception for the attention of the insurance clerk. Should you be required to attend to see the GP you will be contacted. This type of work is done outside of our NHS contract by the doctors and may take a couple of weeks depending on the type of form and staff availability. There may also be a charge for it. 
Please ask at reception for more information on the fees.
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Pop along for Coffee

On Friday the 26th September

From 10am – 12pm

At The Brant Road Surgery

This year the staff will be taking part in the world’s biggest coffee morning in aid of Macmillan cancer support. Everyone is welcome, so why not pop along for a chat over coffee and a slice of cake with us. If you would like to be involved or donate a yummy treat the please contact Sue Whitworth or Karen 01522 524725 or leave a message at reception and we will call you.  The more the merrier so hope to see you there. 


Missed Appointments
We are experiencing a high volume of missed appointments again, especially with our nurses.  Please contact us to cancel your appointment if you no longer need it. 
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